
Public Notice 

City of Brown City 
 

The City of Brown City Department of Public Works plans to flush fire 

hydrants October 10
th

 through October 14
th

.  Hydrant flushing will usually 

take place during the day.  Residents may notice some discoloration in the 

water during this process.  Residents are advised not to wash white or light 

colored cloths during this period.  If you have any questions or concerns 

about this activity, please call City Hall at 346-2325 or send e-mail to 

browncty@greatlakes.net. 


